# LIFETIME LEARNING INSTITUTE WINTER UPDATE

December 18, 2001

# **DISCUSSION GROUP:**

The LLI Discussion Group will meet Jan. 4, 2002 at 10:00 am in the CF Building, NVCC Chestnut Hill Room. Topic: "After Afghanistan Where Should the U.S. Turn In Its War on Terrorism?"

Resource Person: Carl Steiner

Information: Tom Buchanan (703 281-4894)



c/o Division of Continuing Education 8333 Little River Turnpike Annandale, VA 22003 Tel.: (703) 503-0600 / FAX: (703) 503-5350 E-Mail: llinova@juno.com



# **KICK-OFF/FORUM MEETING:**

The Forum presentation will be a timely topic: 'The Muslim Movement - What Is It and What Lies Ahead?''. Our speaker is former Ambassador Clovis Maksoud, Director of the Center for Global South, American University. As former Ambassador, our speaker was a permanent observer of the League of Arab States at the United Nations. He was also a journalist, a Senior Editor of Al-Nahar-Arabic language newspaper published in Beirut, Lebanon and editor of Al-Ahram daily in Cairo, Egypt. The author of many books, he currently teaches on the Middle East, Global South issues and preventive diplomacy at both the school of International Service and at American University's Washington College of Law.

Free parking is available at the Cultural Center parking lot. If the entrance gate is in a closed position, push the button in the yellow box to raise the gate. The gate at the exit will be open at the end of the meeting.

See you at the NVCC Ernst Cultural Center, Monday, January 7, 2002 at 10:00 am.

#### **LUNCH BUNCH:**

The Lunch Bunch will gather after the January Forum at PJ Skidoos Restaurant, 9908 Lee Hwy, Fairfax (703 591-4516). The restaurant has a good reputation. Directions from NVCC: Left on Little River Turnpike (Route 236) towards Fairfax City; Turn right on Prosperity Ave to Arlington Blvd (Route 50); turn left on Arlington Blvd and travel one-half mile past Fairfax Circle. PJ Skidoos is on the right at Rebel Run Drive. Call John Bogart (703 273-2547) for further information.

#### FINANCIAL FORUM:

The group will meet on Friday, January 18, 2002 at 10:00 am in Seminar Rooms A and B, CE Building. Diane Nolin, CDP, Vice-President, Investment Management Consultant, Legacy Advisor, will discuss "Wealth Management".

### THEATRE CLUB:

3-3

Tickets are available for the West End Dinner Theatre's presentation of *Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dream Coat* for the Sunday matinee on February 17, 2002. Cost is \$29. Please make your check payable to LLI and mail to the office.

# **PHILADELPHIA TRIP:**

Now that the New Year is upon us, it's time to think about warm weather, outdoor activities and future outings. Philadelphia, a gem of a city with its historic past, fine museums and lovely mansions, is well worth a visit.

LLI is taking a 2-night/3-day trip to Philadelphia June 11 - 13, 2002. The cost is \$350 for a double room and \$474 for a single room. Deadline for reservations is in early January so plan to join us for an exciting visit to one of America's vibrant cities.

Call Louise Sousk (703 323-9144) for information.

## **DAY TRIPS:**

DT 4-19: Trolley Museum, Calvert House Inn (Lunch) and Riversdale Plantation House DT 5-17: Carroll County Farm Museum etc See Winter/Spring 2002 catalog for details.

# STUDY/TRAVEL VI:

There are a few spaces available for the trip to Scandinavia June 25 - July 9, 2002. The optional trip to St. Petersburg departs 21 June. Interested? By 31 December, call Alan Mayer at (703 354-0239) or email at <a href="mailto:alanmayer@cavtel.net">alanmayer@cavtel.net</a>

#### **STUDENT AWARD FUND:**

Members are encouraged to make <u>tax-deductible</u> donations to the Award Fund. The third annual award will be made in the spring to a student at NVCC (Annandale) who demonstrates outstanding leadership skills. Checks should be made out LLI/NVCC with a notation "Student Award Fund" and mailed to the LLI office.

## **MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL:**

Please check the mailing label on the Winter/Spring Catalog to see if your membership expires at the end of January 2002. Continued receipt of the newsletters, and participation in LLI classes and events depend on your maintaining current membership. *Membership is a bargain at \$100*.

#### NOTICE;

Recently there has been some problems with mis-directed mail. There is an organization associated with NVCC entitled Extended Learning Institute (ELI). Because of the similarity in names, the mail of the Lifetime Learning Institute (LLI) has occasionally been mis-directed. In order to minimize the chances of this occurring, please address all mail with the full name of the organization written out, i.e., Lifetime Learning Institute (LLI).